

September 20th

2013 Final News Letter

Association mail box located at the Main Bulletin board on West St & Lake Ave

Visit our Website for Past News Letters & More Information lakeshoreheights.beach.mb.ca

Email lakeshoreheightsmb@gmail.com

To all who attended the September 1st fall association meeting & to those who emailed in their support, the returning Executive team would like to thank-you all for your continued support. We would like to welcome our New Treasurer, Glenn Bunston to the executive team, as elected at the September Meeting.

Lea-Ann Stevens – Malthouse, has resigned her position as Treasure effective September 2013. We would like to Thank Lea-Ann for her many years of volunteer service with the Executive & Events. Wishing Lea-Ann all the best in the future...

2014-2015 Two Year Term Elected Executive Team

Edith Summerfeldt * President Anna Gunn * Vice President Iris Tymofichuk * Secretary Glenn Bunston * Treasure

Please have a look at the Lakeshore Heights website for Past News letter, minutes to all meetings, and much more information. Our webmaster will be updating the site with progress photos of the current Ditches & Drain project and soon to start, the Beach Access Stair project. This information can be found under the tab

RESIDENT'S INFORMATION/NEWSLETTERS AND NOTICES



To all who Contribution to the Beach Access fund Donations as of Aug 28th \$ 6,868.50

Since the Aug 27th News letter we had a few new donations came in Thank the follow people for donating to the project

Michael & Michelle Reise Peter & Sharon Gregg Pat MacKay

Drainage & Ditches Update:

RM of St Clements, Beaconia crew, has been working on our 5 critical areas. The drainage and ditch work has started the week of September 9th, 2013. The crew will be working here for approximately 2 weeks. Some new culverts will be put in and they will concentrate on 5 critical areas in the development. Northshore, North Dr, East St, South @ West St, Lake Ave / Beach Access green space ditching.

Beach Access Stair Project update:

Building of the stairs is confirmed to take place at the end of September 2013...

Please visit the Lakeshore Heights website for updates & photos of the project as it progresses

This feature has been added to the website under

RESIDENT'S INFORMATION/NEWSLETTERS AND NOTICES

we will be regularly posting updates, on this project as required.

lakeshoreheights.beach.mb.ca



Did you know...Grand Marais transfer station accepts Recycling items including Electronics & TV'S

Just a reminder... this is a 911 calling area for Emergencies

911 Safe Practices: WHAT CAN I DO TO HELP

- Calling from land line 911 knows where you are calling from. Cell calls, they Do Not Know where you are... You must advise where you are... Advising 911 dispatches ... I'm at Uncle Jack's cottage, it's down the road by the red barn just doesn't work. Green 911 address signs are not in place. (Coming) be aware of your location.
- Recommendation: 1 or 2 stay with the person in need of medical attention and/or family member. When two are in place, 1 to attend to the person in need of attention & one to watch over the family member
- > 911 will keep you on the line till the paramedics arrive...
- When it's possible to have in place, advise 911 escort cars (what types) will be in place and positioned at Provincial road 500 @ 101 & @ 102... (Escort car driver, remember the faster way to reach a property, may be to use North Shore Road which is in the centre of the development)
- > Ambulance may come from Pinefalls or Selkirk
- Are there any Doctors or Nurses in LSH who would like to come forward to be placed on the LSH 911 contact list to help with Emergency situations? Please contact the Executive team or your Street Rep.

The 911 Signage update: Signage for our area will be completed by 2015.......We are anticipating that LSH will be on the docket for installation of 911 signs in 2014. There will be no cost to the owner. For those of us who have already installed and paid for the 911 green sign, your tax account will be credited \$25.00.

Have a Wonderful Winter...

We will be in touch in the Spring... till then... Keep well... & Enjoy this Fall season!





Should you have any crime information or have seen suspicious activity in our community

Please contact the Grand Marias R.C.M.P detachment 204.754.3494



L.S.H. Assoication Spring Meeting Sunday May long weekend 11:00 am

Visit our Website for Past News Letters & More Information lakeshoreheights.beach.mb.ca